
To the esafety officer receiving this, 
 
The online content scheme under Part 9 of the Bill currently calling for submissions should 
be removed as it is not related to issues of online safety and is likely to harm the livelihood of 
sex workers, adult media performers and adults-only businesses. These are real and legitimate 
people doing real and legitimate work. 
 
The role of the eSafety Commissioner should be to focus on non-consensual, abusive and 
harmful content and not imagery of consensual sexual activity between adults. Yes even of 
things I do not like or approve of. 
 
If the department truly can not understand the concept of consent they really might not be the 
correct department to be protecting anyone or anything. 
 
I believe it's possible to protect society and allow consensual freedom between adults in our 
society. The bill should be amended to achieve this goal. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 




